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From: Roger Colman 

Sent: 31 May 2024 12:28

To: Gary Wong

Subject: planning application   4024/2138/P       6 Eglon Mews   NW1 8YS

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Dear Mr Wong. 

 

How do you do. 

 

My name is Roger Colman  

 

 

This morning I received notification of the above mentioned planning application. 

 

The applicant is asking again for a balcony to be constructed at 6 Eglon Mews. 

 

This time they seem to be applying for a balcony whose base would be 600mm 

 

higher than on previous balcony applications. 

 

From the wording of the applicant one might get the impression that Camden's 

 

previous declining of a balcony was based on that one aspect. 

 

Prior to you taking over the handling of this case Mr Matt Dempsey was the 

 

planning officer involved and he recommended the balcony be turned down 

 

for a number of reasons. 

 

Might you be able to consult with Mr Dempsey about the reasons for turning down 

 

the balcony idea on several occasions please? 

 

I am beginning to lose strength to handle all these repeat applications concerning 

 

6 Eglon Mews.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Roger Colman 

 

 

  


